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We acknowledge the Wiradjuri people as the traditional custodians of this land and are 
committed to reconciliation with Indigenous Australians through education.

 
Gwambanna-gu Wiradjuri Ngurambang - Welcome to Wiradjuri Country.
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This week the students at Hume received yet
another set of quality books to continue building
their home libraries. The Books in Home program,
along with sponsorship from Mainfreight have
provided students with access to a range of amazing

books to establish their own reading libraries at
home. The students were thrilled to receive their
books right in time for some holiday reading. 
More photos inside this newsletter.



Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day

We have arrived at Week 10 of Term 3! What a year
we have had. This term has seen our Kindergarten
students attending for the full 10 weeks of the term
– they haven’t been able to do this due to COVID
impacting on our first 2 terms.

COVID Restrictions Continue: COVID-19 school
related restrictions still remain valid and are still in
place. This includes parents/carers not being
permitted on-site at school. Any visitors 
entering our school site, including parents who
enter school grounds to go to the front office on
important business must complete the Department
of Education’s ‘External Visitor to School Site’ form
every time they set foot on school grounds. The
latest advice from the Department can be found by
the following link
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19 or scanning
the below QR code using the camera on your phone:

Please stay in contact with our school via telephone
and email during this time.

Check-in Assessments: In the absence of NAPLAN
testing this year, Years 3 and 5 participated in
Check-in Assessments developed by the
Department of Education. This data will be
triangulated with our other data to provide a
snapshot of where our students in Years 3 and 5 are
sitting in relation to the state average. This data will
also give a clearer picture of individual student
performance and provide feedback for
consideration when writing the new school
improvement plan.

Tell Them from Me surveys: All students from Year
4 to Year 6 have completed the Tell Them from Me
surveys and each class has completed our PAT –
Social and Emotional Checklist. This gives us
feedback on the overall wellbeing of students and
their relationships with their peers and staff.

Engage in your child’s online activity and discuss
the types of apps, websites and games they are
viewing to ensure content is age-appropriate. 

Make use of parental control on devices to help
limit your child’s online exposure. 

Help your child report and block inappropriate
content on social media or apps. 

Encourage your child to talk to you about
anything upsetting they view online. 
Visit www.esafety.gov.au for further advice on
apps, social media and online safety issues.

eSafety information: The following information has
been provided by the eSafety Commissioner
regarding ways to stay for our children to
safe when online. This might be useful throughout
the holidays.

 

 

 

 

Parent survey: The Partners in Learning survey is
open for all parents to complete. Below is the link
to the survey about our school or scan the QR code.
This will provide us with valuable feedback to
inform our planning over the coming years as we
develop our new School Improvement Plan. Please
take the time to complete the survey as we value
your input into our school AND you can go into the
draw to win coffee vouchers or a $50 Big W gift
voucher. Just email a screen shot of your completed
survey page to the school office at 
hume-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

STAYING IN TOUCH WITH MS LEWIS

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/hu
meps2020
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2021 Enrolments and Transition to Kinder:
Enrolments are being taken for 2021 enrolments for
our Kindergarten class and our Preschool program.
Please contact the office to enrol and secure
placement. We are currently working on a video for
our website with information about starting school
next year and what our new students can expect
when they come to school; this will support our
2021 students who are currently unable to
participate in an orientation or transition program.

PBL whole school reward: Ice-cream Day: After the
collection of our PBL rewards tickets and reaching
our target, all students were rewarded with an ice
cream. These ice creams were enjoyed yesterday
during play break 2. The ice creams were very
popular! Thanks to all the students who displayed
beautiful manners when lining up to collect
their ice creams from the canteen. 
 
School Holidays: This has been another busy term
and I know everyone in the school community is
looking forward to a break. 

Wishing everyone an enjoyable school holiday!
 
Term 4 begins on Monday, 12 October 2020.
 
Take care and stay safe,

Leonie
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PBL AWARDS
So many awards this fortnight!
Congratulations to all.
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SPORTS REPORT
It has been so great to be able to participate in
sporting activities again!

This term we have been learning about NRL, tennis
and gymnastics.

Brock from Tennis 11 has been coming in every
week to teach all things tennis and has kindly
offered our students a free trial lesson, how
wonderful is that! See the notice below for further
details.

Unfortunately due to the current circumstances
PSSA will not be running in term 4.

All notes should now be handed in for Mortimer
Shield, please contact the office if your child didn't
receive one.

Our kinder students had the amazing opportunity to
talk with retired Australian tennis player, Todd
Woodbridge. Todd showed the students all of his
medals and trophies and spoke about his tennis
career. The students also had the opportunity to ask
Todd some of their questions. 
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Getting to know...
Ms Lewis

What was the last movie you watched?
Away.

Tell us something we don't know about you:
I love paddle boarding.

If you could only eat one meal for the rest of your
life, what would it be?
Roast lamb followed by berry bread and butter
pudding.

What's your favourite TV show?
Longmire.

Which superpower would you like and why?
To be a time traveller. 

Where in the world would you most like  to travel?
Sweden.

Getting to know...
Ms Goodacre

What was the last movie you watched?
Mary Queen of Scots.

Tell us something we don't know about you:
I have all three Duke of Edinburgh awards -
bronze/silver/gold.

If you could only eat one meal for the rest of your
life, what would it be?
Aubergine Parmigana. 

What's your favourite TV show?
Any crime related drama.

Which superpower would you like and why?
Teleportation - so I could travel to the UK and back
very quickly and not have to wait in airports!

Where in the world would you most like to travel?
Sri Lanka/Thailand/Japan, almost anywhere as I love
exploring. 

PLAYGROUND NEWS
With the weather warming up, please remember
that hats must be worn during term 4. You can
purchase a school hat from the canteen for $10.

We reached our target of PBL rewards tickets and
so all the students were rewarded with an ice
cream. Well done everyone!

PBL ice cream rewardPPPPBBBBLLLL iiiicccceeee ccccrrrreeeeaaaammmm rrrreeeewwwwawawaaarrrrddddPBL ice cream reward
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FROM OUR PRESCHOOL
This term we have been busy practicing our letters,
sounds and having a go at reading our big school
books!

We had a visit from Healthy Harold who taught us
all about how to keep healthy, safe and active.

We have been using clay, salt dough and play dough
to allow the children to explore their creativity,
develop fine motor skills and express themselves in
various ways.

We are continuing to focus on problem solving
strategies and how we can work issues out between
friends.

Next term we will continue to grow our social skills
while playing.

We hope everyone has a safe and happy break and
look forward to seeing you in term 4!
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BOOKS IN HOMES
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Please come and support your schools P & C
Association and see how you can be involved
for 2021. 

We are looking forward to new and fun ideas
for next year!

General meeting: 13th October at 7pm
Venue: Mirambeena Community Centre

AGM: 30th October at 7pm
Venue: Mirambeena Community Centre

Gemma Brown
Vice President 

HUME PUBLIC SCHOOLThe canteen has had a great response to the
online ordering system Quickcilq. If you
haven't already signed up just go to
www.quickcliq.com.au to get started and you
can access support at 1300 11 66 37.

The system is easy to use and can be a great
tool for those busy mornings as orders can be
placed in advanced. There are some meal deals
that are only available online.

The canteen will continue with lunch orders
only, until further notice. Counter sales will be
advised through the newsletter and Facebook. 

A new summer menu will be launched next
term.

Have a great holiday!

Julie Coldan 

Please come and support your schools P & C
Association and see how you can be involved
for 2021.

We are looking forward to new and fun ideas
for next year!

General meeting: 13th October at 7pm
Venue: Mirambeena Community Centre

AGM: 30th October at 7pm
Venue: Mirambeena Community Centre

Gemma Brown
Vice President

PPPPAAAARRRREEEENNNNTTTTSSSS &&&& CCCCIIIITTTTIIIIZZZZEEEENNNNSSSS AAAASSSSASAAASASASAAASAASA SSSSSSSSSSSSSSSSSSSSSS OOOOCCCCIIIIAAAATTTTIIIIOOOONNNN
HUME PUBLIC SCHOOL

CANTEEN NEWS
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WHAT'S HAPPENING AT HUME
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COMMUNITY NEWS
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